SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER

Friday, May 10, 2013


GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENT

The library will be closed today for testing.  

There will be a LINK club meeting today during all lunches in room 612.

If you left your laptop in the Strahl Theatre this week, you can pick it up in the Tech Office.

Reminder to Seniors:  Please turn in your Great Gatsby movie permission slip by Monday, May 13th.

A representative from Ferris State University will be in the library, Monday, May 13 to meet with Juniors and Seniors. If you are interested in learning more about Ferris, please pick up a pass in the Guidance Office.

Varsity Blues will be closing for the season on Wednesday, May 15! Be sure you get your end of the year shopping done prior to that! Thanks for a successful season!

There will be an open house at the Sault Area Career Center on May 15th from 5:00 – 6:30.  Light refreshments will be provided.  Join us to meet our staff and tour program classrooms!

Graduation Seating: Seniors, if your family is in need of reserved seating for graduation for those who are unable to climb the bleachers, please have a parent contact Mrs. Pietrangelo in the main office at 635-3839 ext. 5817 before May 20th. Don't delay as reserved seating on the gym floor is very limited.

The 21st annual Letter Carrier’s Food Drive will be held on Saturday, May 11, 2013. Please help area food pantries, churches and shelters fill their supplies for the summer months by donating non-perishable food items and setting them in or by your mailbox on tomorrow.   Last year 11 local organizations benefitted from this drive.

Lunch:		Pepperoni Calzone
  	 
Sides:		California Blend, Celery Sticks, Pineapple

[bookmark: _GoBack]Ala Carte:	 Chicken Sandwich, Ham and Cheese on a Whole Grain Wrap
